Carla Hoekzema

From:

City Council

Sent:

Wednesday, February 6, 2019 2:07 PM

To:

Steve Szafran; Paul Cohen; Carla Hoekzema

Subject:

FW: [EXTERNAL] Opposing the rezoning of NE 170th Sta

fyi

From: Ohad Manor <omanor@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 3, 2019 2:12 PM
To: City Council <Council@shorelinewa.gov>

Cc: plancom@shoreline.gov; cmo@shoreline.gov; sszafran@shoreline.gov; rmarkle@shoreline.gov

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposing the rezoning of NE 170th St.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear City Council,

I am sending you this email to protest against the proposed rezoning of 1517 and 1510 NE 170th St.

My family and I are opposed to changing the nature of our street from a friendly residential street to a business street. This will have a major impact on our street including environmental and social. As there are many locations for businesses on 15th Avenue NE, we really don't see why there should be any re-zoning of this residential parcels, especially given the long history of zoning violation at these locations.

I am looking forward to hearing your response,

Best regards, Ohad Manor 1572 NE 170th St, Shoreline, WA 98155.